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As teaching and learning activities continue, the University of Saskatchewan’s top priority is to continue to ensure the health and safety of our campus community and those who visit campus. 
We received a report of a positive COVID-19 case in CLASS. 
You are registered in this class and if you were in attendance in the last 5 days, we encourage you to self-monitor for symptoms of illness and make informed choices to protect yourself and others in the days ahead. For those not yet vaccinated, COVID-19 vaccination bookings can be made on the Saskatoon campus at the Student Wellness Centre or throughout the province. 
Information regarding COVID-19 and self-monitoring is available online at www.saskatchewan.ca/covid19. 
By providing you with this information, our goal is to support your health and safety, and the health and safety of your friends and family, and vulnerable members of our community.



WELLNESS INFORMATION
STUDENTS
The Student Wellness Centre is available for physical or mental health support to any student who needs.
Web:	students.usask.ca/health/centres/wellness-centre.php
Tel:	306-966-5768
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